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All Rise is running its 3rd international filmmaking competition for 10-21 year olds. An opportunity 
for all young people to stand up and express against this modern plague - CYBER ABUSE. 

The brief for the films this year will be; 

IS CYBER ABUSE AN INTERNATIONAL CRIME?
The competition will be divided into two age groups; 

10-15  year olds
16-21 year olds

Films should be no longer than 3 minutes

They can be any style; drama, documentary, animations, graphics - your 
expression... your choice!

Winners will be announced and screened on Safer Internet Day:
 February 6th 2018

Please send all entries to:

contact@allrisesaynotocyberabuse.com
The judging panel will consist of industry professionals across various fields including, film, law, 

research and education. There will be various prizes worth over £2000!

Entry is FREE and each film gains thousands of views via social media throughout the year. For last 
year’s films you can go to www.allrisesaynotocyberabuse.com/film-competition 

This is an awesome opportunity to use the hugely powerful medium of film to expand 
awareness of this epidemic, so, let’s All Rise and Say No To Cyber Abuse together!

FilmMaking 
Competition

Entries close 
23rd of January 2018

Last year’s prizes included:

- 2 x tickets to the BAFTAs
- All expenses paid trip to the film set of 

Robin Hood in Paris
- Work experience at Twickenham Studios 
- Guided tour and lunch at Twickenham 

Studios
- John Lewis vouchers

...and much more!


